


and nothing will grow when it's in shadow most of the time.  The proposed
redevelopment will even negatively affect the Deansbrook Nature Reserve.

We do drive but also use public transport.  There does not seem to be a plan to
improve bus services, or Edgware Station or improve the underground line from
Golders Green to Edgware, so potentially we will get the redevelopment and all the
extra passengers, but no improvement in transport services.  Likewise, with the number
of electric battery fires that have been reported, how can an underground bus station
still be considered to be a good idea?  It's a fire disaster waiting to happen.

We think our local GP surgery is excellent, but it's hard to get an appointment and we
see the dentist privately because of the difficulty in getting an appointment on the
NHS.  We just cannot see how they will deal with a huge influx of new residents.

 Unfortunately, I haven’t received any written communication from Barnet Council
about the Local Plan, despite its significance for Edgware’s future. Given the potential
for significant change to Edgware’s character and residents’ quality of life, I believe
wider notification would have been helpful.

I found the volume and complexity of the Local Plan and the related documents
overwhelming.  The 42-day consultation period seems insufficient for anybody to
comprehend the plan’s details – especially for anyone with work or caring
commitments.  However, I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on
Edgware and its residents, both present and future.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact
Assessment? 

Yours sincerely
Barbara Sherling




